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Submission
If you have any views on these other items, please comment here:
I would like to register my opposition to the fee increase for obtaining building files.

[submitter inserted image of $119 provision of building files fee - see submission attached]

The current fee that I am charged for this service is $19.

A $100 dollar rise is a disproportionate increase compared to the many other increases we have all 
recently had in our daily lives.  
This sudden jump would represent an increase of 526.32%!

Such a significant rise would be unreasonable for any business or council to enact and may discourage 
property owners from accessing their building files and hinder informed decision-making.

I sincerely hope this is a typo or you relook at this potential fee increase in a more pragmatic light.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and I look forward to hearing from you soon.
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